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6th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Lego Workshop: Tuesday 11th  February 2025  
 
To land our current topic ‘Tomorrow’s World’ which started in the new year, we have 
booked a Creative Builders LEGO workshop for children in Conkers and Oak Trees classes.  
This will be an excellent conclusion to the topic.  

 
The workshop will guide the children into 
building different types of homes, businesses 
and places of worship. As well as this, pupils will 
be challenged to be inclusive of others through 
mutual respect by team building. The Electro 
City workshop uses LEGO bricks to enable pupils 
to work creatively.  
Pupils can work as individuals, pairs or in small 
teams collaboratively to design buildings and 
cities. They will learn about circuits and 
construct a series circuit to light up a light bulb in 
their own building. Pupils will use switches, 
buzzers and motors and explore there various 
functions. 

 
The charge for this exciting experience will be £10 per pupil. This will appear on your child’s 
ParentPay account in due course. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational experiences. 
 
   
Kind regards 
 
Susie Kemp  
School Administrator 
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